

Beaumont Cherry Festival

951-572-3197 www.beaumontcherryfestival.org

1310 Oak Valley Pkwy. Beaumont, Ca. 92223 info@beaumontcherryfestival.org

November 18, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing you today regarding the Cherry Festival Associations (CFA) recent request to utilize office space and phone/internet services at the Chatigny Community Center. The CFA is a non-profit organization made up solely of community volunteers. As our community has grown it has become necessary to have office space as opposed to performing the duties out of members homes. We were fortunate in that our city government recognized this issue and offered us a vacant office at the Chatigny Community Center. We had utilized an office upstairs for the past 10-12 years until the closure of the center 2 years ago due to COVID 19.

The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request the city waive all fees related to the use of this office. We look forward to working once again with our city to provide the success of the 102nd Cherry Festival.

We recognize things will look a little different this year as the city moves ahead with the plans to renovate our parks but we are excited to be back and look forward to working with the city to provide the quality entertainment our families have come to appreciate.

Thank you for considering our request and please feel free to contact me should you have questions or concerns regarding this issue.

Respectfully,

Walter (Buzz) Dopf

President, Cherry Festival Association